Notices

3rd January 2024

Happy New Year to you. I hope you enjoyed your Christmas break.

Advent and Christmas was such a lovely time, with so many wonderful things happening. One of the highlights was the carol singing on Wednesday 20th December. Certainly we were blessed by the community when the owners of Raaja's Grill came out with a large box of chips for us to share. This was much appreciated and it was even before we started to sing! Other people came out of the shop next door to take photos and ask us to sing their particular favourite carol. We walked round to Derek's house and he came out to sing with us. I have enclosed the rest of the photos for you to see.





Looking ahead

Sunday 7th January - the theme is "Baptism of Christ" and our readings will be Acts 19 v 1-7 and Mark 1 v 4-11

Retireds Group

The first meeting of the year for the Retireds group will be Friday 5th January at 1.30pm in The Bridge. If anyone is able to offer lifts please contact Celia on 07929567268 or email celiajohn@sky.com. Thank you.

LZ7 Illuminate Tour

Illuminate Teams - We are looking for people to join the teams.

- Stewards for concerts on Friday 8thMarch and Saturday March 9th and for AAA on 15th/22nd March (two weeks)
- Set up and take down team on Friday 8th March and Saturday 9th March
- Prayer team for concerts on Friday 8th March and Saturday 9th March
- AAA leaders for a youth group/discipleship group starting Friday 15thMarch 7,30pm for 12 weeks. A training session for AAA will be held at Park Road Baptist Church on Saturday 20th January 10-12pm.

"Sign up" now - how is God going to use **you**? register on the Rushden Illuminate Tour Sign-up page using the following link <u>Sign up</u>. Please sign up in advance to allow time for DBS processes.

Please note that we will ask for a copy of a DBS and a reference from a Church Leader (with your permission)

More information available from Matt Croxon $\underline{matt.croxon@gmail.com}$ or Simon King $\underline{king.simon@live.co.uk}$

Please see the attached prayer letter. Please do continue to pray for this event.

I hope you have a really good week and I look forward to seeing you on Sunday. Don't forget to bring your coffee cup with you.



